
MAYB summer tournament will once again be played in the Cedar Valley. Playing 
locations will be the Cedar Falls and Waterloo area. The Cedar Falls location will be 
played at Pete Junior High School located a 525 east Seerley Blvd Cedar Falls, Iowa 
50613 and Sports Plex 300 Jefferson Street Waterloo, Iowa 50701.  
 
Both of these location are centrally located to hotels and restaurants and easy to get to. 
Coaches and players can visit the University of Northern Iowa where they have a very 
successful men and women athletes programs. Many of the sports are Division 1.  
 
For entertainment purposes, players can go to our Malls. The Cedar Falls Mall is called 
College Square Mall and the Waterloo Mall is called Crossroad Mall. Each Location 
does have a movie theater inside the malls. As stated there are an array of other youth 
activities with in the area and easy to get.  
 
For adult entertainment there are various lounges and restaurants for parents to go 
have a good time. There is a casino called the Isle in Waterloo if adults would like to go 
enjoy the amenities they offer on a given night.  the casino does have hotels and would 
be a good place to stay, there are various youth activities the casino offers and the 
water park is right next to this area. This would be a good place to take the players and 
kids for a for outing.  
 
If you would like to get more information about the Cedar Valley. Call the Waterloo 
Convention And Visitor Bureau at 319-233-8350 and Cedar Falls Tourism and Visitors 
Bureau at 319- 268-4266. For all other information call Anthony Thomas at 319-961-
6314 or e mail at athomasbasketball@yahoo.com. See you at our Summer Mayb 
tournament.  
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